AMERICAN ACADEMY OF PHALLOPLASTY SURGEONS

November 14, 2012

AMERICAN ACADEMY OF COSMETIC SURGERY HAS INVITED DR. KRAKOVSKY TO BE A KEYNOTE SPEAKER AT THE 2013 ANNUAL MEETING IN LAS VEGAS, NEVADA



San Diego, California – American Academy of Phalloplasty Surgeons announced today that Dr. Krakovsky is invited to deliver a keynote speech at the 2013 annual scientific meeting for the American Academy of Cosmetic Surgery.

The 29th annual scientific meeting will take place January 15-19, 2013 in Las Vegas Nevada and features innovative procedures along with state-of-the-art training in patient safety and practice management. The American Academy of Cosmetic Surgery annual meeting is a prestigious event that gathers upwards of 700 medical professionals from around the world. The annual meeting is an international, multi-specialty meeting in cosmetic surgery that

features world-renowned surgeons and Keynote speakers, including Dr. Krakovsky.

Dr. Krakovsky's presentation will include retrospective evaluation of patients who have undergone surgical penile enlargement (phalloplasty) surgery. Dr. Krakovsky is the only plastic/cosmetic surgeon in the United States today performing penile augmentation with AlloDerm® graft, BellaDerm® graft and Dermal Graft from patient's skin. He holds the trademarks for both the Penile Dual Augmentation™ and Penile Triple Augmentation™ surgical methods; penile triple augmentation surgery being the most popular phalloplasty surgery technique used by phalloplasty surgeons today. Dr. Krakovsky is a recipient of many prestigious awards, including:

- One of the 100 Best Cosmetic Surgeons of the Millennium in 2005
- One of the 100 Best Cosmetic Surgeons in the World in 2008.
- In both 2009 and 2010, he was awarded a certificate of recognition as one of America's Most Compassionate Doctors.
- In 2010, he also received the Patients' Choice Award and was selected as one of California's Favorite Physicians.
- In 2011, Dr. Krakovsky received the Leading Health Professionals in the World award.
- In 2012 he was elected to the Hall of Fame for Distinguished Accomplishments in Plastic Surgery. Later that same year, he was named Medical Education Man of the Year.

The American Academy of Phalloplasty Surgeons was founded in the United States in 1994. The Academy has approximately 80 members from countries around the world. The membership of the Academy is comprised of highly qualified professionals who perform penile plastic/cosmetic augmentation surgery. Academy's goal is to teach phalloplasty surgery to other medical specialists, and to help them to become eligible for affordable phalloplasty malpractice. The program is open to all surgeons who would like to learn how to perform phalloplasty surgery procedures correctly and safely. More information can be found at www.internationalphalloplastyinstitute.org/

To contact Dr. Krakovsky, please visit www.penilecosmeticsurgery.com